
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Discontinuance of the Lock Collector 

 
Dear All, 

 

Reluctantly I have now decided that this issue has to be the last Lock Collector. When starting in 

2003, I never expected to continue writing for so long. What I wanted to do then was research 

information about the early lockmakers, and it seemed sensible to compile what I found into what 

became regular newsletters, to benefit fellow collectors.  

 

That ten years of study and the long production run of this magazine, has now exhausted what is 

available for me to satisfactorily provide in the future - more particularly in a form of and sufficient 

quality of content.  

 

So, while most subscribers are due to renew after this issue, added to the problem of finding 

sufficient quality of material, the time is now appropriate to discontinue. 
 

For those who have paid beyond this current issue, having just made this final decision it will take 

me some time to ascertain what individual refunds are due, and to make repayment. 
 

It is with regret this has to be, however it has been an enjoyable experience, to research and provide 

the information contained in all the past issues of my Lock Collector - my very grateful thanks are 

due to all those who have helped.  

                                                             Tony. 


